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Cultural and Community Centers is now a referral unit under 
"Issue an Alert." Students should be referred to the Cultural 

and Community Centers when an underrepresented or 
underserved student is facing difficulties in areas such as 

sense of belonging, identity exploration, cultural inclusion, 
etc.  All referral offices can be found HERE with the reasons 

why you would refer to a particular office and protocol 
following the referral being made.

When a student resigns from their first semester of enrollment, their “role” is 
removed in Navigate due to no longer being an active student and not having past 
enrollment.  Therefore, you will be unable to see any previous appointment 
summaries or information related to the student.  If this happens please email 
EABhelp@vt.edu to request the “student role” be reactivated. Please include the 
student’s initials and ID number.

SAASS requests progress reports for their student athletes once a semester to gauge 
how they are doing in their classes.  The first round of requests for fall have taken 
place and can be found on the individual student’s page under reports/notes tab in 
the progress report section.  These can be used by advisors to celebrate successes in 
their classes in addition to being aware of potential issues in a course. SAASS will be 
providing the intervention for student athletes, but this can be another point of 
information advisors can be aware of.
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Top user within the platform for the month of September 2019 is Jennifer 
Hanratty from the Department of Political Science with the most active 

time on Navigate! 
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